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Treasure Report 

Mar 2018 statement of     
accounts 

Balance: 
$1,397.26 AACE Utah Section Members at our APR 2018 meeting L 

to R: Eric Sheffield, Daniel Prickett, Lindsey Thomas, 
Garth Tyler, Ashley Garza, Bruce Booth, Tristen McDon-
ald, and Eric Bermudez. 

April Meeting  
Thank you to those who attended the presentation on Estimating Pro-

jects in Saudi Arabia with Bruce Booth, Senior Estimator on April 25, 

2018 at Parsons’ office.   

We enjoyed learning about the different city development projects over in 

Saudi Arabia that Bruce participated in.  He touched on how the culture 

differences play a role in project development and execution such as 

impacts to project durations and way of thinking. 
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Join the Women in Project Controls 
Committee on May 15 @12PM for a 
free 30 min webinar: Making Com-
plex Projects More Predictable 

Register here for the WPC Webinar   

Upcoming May Meeting 
We will hold our May meeting at the Williams Building in Salt Lake City, 

UT on Wednesday May 16, please bring your own lunch or plan on 

grabbing something at the Williams Cafe.   

This will be another joint meeting with the Rocky Mountain Section.  

The presentation will be on “The Implementation of Half Step Analysis 

During the Project: Phase II” by Brian Furniss, Cory Milburn, and John 

Orr.  This is a presentation from the 2017 AACE Annual Conference. 


